
Planner’s Comments.


I trust you all enjoyed yourselves on Sunday.  The day seemed to go well with no major hic-
coughs.  As a novice planner, I was pleased to receive many supportive comments, although 
I should fess-up that that was more to do with some excellent controlling by Graham 
Ramsden.


Looking at the results, the courses appear to have achieved their aim with winning times 
being within the planning bounds I had set myself, and the distribution of finishers being as I 
have experienced at other events of this type, the one exception being Light Green which I 
will need to think about a bit more.


Options for route choice are very evident on Routgadget, especially on the longer courses. 
But as we know, there isn’t a fastest route, only a fastest route for you given your strengths 
and skill set.


I hope you all got as much value from the day as I did.


John


